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28th November 2018 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

REMINDERS 
Whole School Trip to Chester Zoo - Friday 7th December 2018 

 
Please find below some reminders regarding the trip to Chester Zoo next Friday. 
 

Dress Code 
The dress code is school uniform.  Your child will need to wear a warm coat, a hat, gloves 
and a scarf.  The girls can wear trousers or leggings if they prefer, however, if they wear a 
skirt or pinafore, please ensure they are wearing tights. 
 
They will also require comfortable shoes or boots - there will be a lot of walking during the 
day.   
 

Packed Lunch 
All children, who are entitled to Free School Meals, will automatically receive a school 
packed lunch.  All children in KS1 are entitled to a school packed lunch. 
 
The cook is also providing a packed lunch for those children who have ordered one when 
they returned their permission slip. 
 
If you are providing your child with a packed lunch, please put it in a plastic or paper bag 
which can be disposed of.  Please do not pack any fizzy drinks. 
 

Sickness and Punctuality 
If your child is sick on the morning of the trip, you must phone school by 9.00am and leave a 
message on the answerphone or inform a member of staff.   
 
The coach will be leaving school at 9.30am and will not wait, so please do not be late! 
 
Thank you for all your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher 
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